

18300 Roscoe Boulevard P.O. Box 9000 Northridge, California 91328-9920 direct 818.885.5341 fax 818.349.1546 northridgehospital.org

April 29, 2020

Ms. Cortney Lofton 18639 Parthenia St. Northridge, CA 91324

Dear Cortney,

Giving is the ultimate act of kindness. Thank you for your gift, and for making a positive impact on our community as we face the COVID-19 pandemic together.

On behalf of Northridge Hospital Medical Center and Northridge Hospital Foundation, thank you very much for donating 4 aerosol boxes.

Together, we can continue to build and maintain healthier communities into the future, ensuring access to care and a commitment to clinical and service excellence delivered with compassion and dignity for everyone.

Manythants!

To learn more about our Foundation, please visit our website at www.supportnorthridge.org

Sincerely

Brian P. Hammel

President, Northridge Hospital Foundation